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Communique 15 December 2023 meeting  
 
The Aged Care Taskforce held its seventh and final meeting on 15 December 2023 in 
Melbourne. 

Taskforce members endorsed the final proposed recommendations of reforms to be included 
in the final report. The final package reflects feedback from the public consultations and 
targeted roundtables and the Taskforce’s deliberations over the past 6 months. 

Members noted the proposed recommendations would create an aged care system that is 
simpler, more flexible and transparent for older people. It would also enable the aged care 
sector to meet current and future funding challenges and support service quality and 
innovation. 
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